
 
Dear Parents 
 
This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 
week. It is a busy week with our International Fair, Culture Week and Qatar National 
Day celebrations. It is also the end of the Autumn Term!  
 
For Culture Week, Year 2 have been allocated countries in Africa. They will be 
learning about the culture of each country, including the languages spoken and 
currency used. They may also learn about popular music, art or people from that 
place. They could even be learning about famous civilisations from long ago who 
lived in that country.    
 
In 2N, we will be learning about Egypt.  
 

In 2A, we will be learning about Algeria.  
 
In 2I, we will be learning about South Africa.  
 
In 2S, we will be learning about Morocco.  
 
 
Notice & Reminders: 

 The International Fair is on Sunday 10 December.  

 Parent-Teacher meetings will take place on Sunday 10 December and Monday 11 December 
from 14:30 until 18:00. If you have made an appointment, please arrive promptly at your 
scheduled time.  Meetings with the Arabic department and specialist teachers are on a 
drop-in basis from 11:10-14:30. Please go straight to the gymnasium, you do not need to 
make an appointment.  

 Qatar National Day celebrations are on Wednesday 13 December.  

 There is a Tug of War house competition on Thursday 14 December. Students are 
encouraged to wear their house t-shirt.  

 Please note that school will finish at 12:00pm on Thursday 14 December for the winter 
holiday.  

 The first school day of the Spring Term is Wednesday 3 January.  

 
Have a lovely weekend! 
 
Yours faithfully 
Year 2 Team 

  The week ahead in Year 2         (10-14 December 2017) 


